
Submitter: Lizbeth De La Tor 

On Behalf Of: SB 27 SB 283 

Committee: Joint Committee On Ways and Means 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB5006 

I am writing in support of ongoing funding for the Essential Worker Healthcare Trust 

through SB 27 and SB 283. I’ve worked as a CNA for two years now and in that time, 

I’ve seen how much support is needed to continue the job. I think it is necessary for 

all healthcare employees. Since 2021, the EWHT has provided nearly 6,000 people 

like me with health coverage for ourselves and our families, please fund EWHT. - 

Lizbeth De La Torre, CNA,  


